## Leckey Mr, The Coroner

From:

Leckey Mr, The Coroner

Sent:

16 January 2004 08:05

To:

'esumner'

Subject: RE: greetings

Dear Ted.

There is a letter in the post sending you a copy of the report of Dr John Jenkins. I have decided that he and Dr Evans should be witnesses also. Please note that the inquest commences on Tuesday 17th Feb. I would wish you to attend on the first 2 days - the inquest may last 3 days. Dr Evans says he would value a meeting with you and Dr Jenkins about the fluid management problem. He is attending on the first 2 days. Best wishes.

John

----Original Message-

From: esumner

Sent: 13 January 2004 11:37

To: ileckey

Subject: greetings

Dear john - thanks for the 2 letter received yesterday.

I am in agreement with Dr Evans and what he says in his report. I understand that his report is more confrontational than mine as I was looking more for the cause of death than for negligence. I was reprimanded for being too confrontational in the past!)

I imagine his giving evidence would strengthen and give more weight to my own opinion. We do not differ in our basic thoughts.

I have the 19th Feb pebcilled in my diary!

All the best - Tedviews